
January 2024

Dear Families of Incoming Kindergarteners,

Welcome to the wonderful world of kindergarten! We are excited to join you on this

next chapter in your child’s education and we know next year will be a great year for

your child at Tatanka.

Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose Schools (BHM) offers all-day, every day kindergarten.

Kindergarten Registration will be held on Thursday, February 15th, 2024 at

Tatanka Elementary School cafeteria. There will be one night of registration. Doors

will open at 5:45 pm to turn in registration paperwork with a presentation about our

kindergarten programs beginning at 6:00 pm. If you are unable to make it to

registration night please know we welcome you in the Tatanka school office at any

time to complete, pick up, ask questions or turn in registration paperwork.

Your kindergartener is not required to join this informational registration event

but they are more than welcome to attend. We welcome any siblings as well. The

presentation will be brief in order to be efficient with your family's time. I will also be

available after the presentation to answer any questions you may have.

In order to help us plan and be as prepared as possible please complete the

Kindergarten Registration Survey using the QR code below by Friday, February 9th.

Please also complete the registration forms we have included with this letter and

bring them with you to registration night. If you are unable to attend you can bring

them into the Tatanka office at any time.

Please note: If you do not have the completed registration forms, if you are unsure

that your child will be attending kindergarten this year, or have any questions please

know we would still love to have you come and we will help you with anything needed

that evening. If you have any questions, please call 763-682-8600. We look forward to

seeing you on February 15th!

Sincerely,

Andrée Iden

Principal


